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As an observation of our Airports that have been privatised.  We request that a creditable third party 

should look into the terms of the 99-year Head Lease issued by the Commonwealth to make sure the 

lease holders, that are now Property Developers, are working within the terms of the Head Lease.  

As Lease holders they have a great responsibility as custodians of our Aviation Industry.  


